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· Eighteen months on from the signing of the Swansea Bay City Deal, good progress has been made on developing a range of projects within the overall programme.

· The UK and Welsh Governments, alongside the Deal Partnership, have now decided to undertake a rapid independent review which will underpin the next stage of delivery.

· The review will include a stocktake on progress to date, and provide partners with the assurance that all elements of the Deal will deliver the full economic benefits of this ambitious programme.

· The review’s recommendations will inform future decisions on the release of government funding, as well as provide the greatest confidence to potential private investors across the Deal as a whole.

· All partners remain committed to the success of the Deal, and it has been agreed that work on individual projects will continue in parallel with the review.

· The review will cover due diligence and governance in relation to all elements of the Deal and its implementation. It will ensure that oversight and compliance at both programme and project level are robust, and make recommendations, as appropriate, where this could be strengthened in the future.
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